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Righting The Yield Curve

The so-called Treasury yield curve (see above chart), a chart which tracks the per-
centage yields of treasury bills and bonds from 3 months to 30 years, has righted 
itself.  This is important because it shows an economy pointing to a longer-term 
recovery, in spite of the current credit crunch.

Banks do most of their borrowing from the U.S. Treasury, their depositors, and/or 
bond markets on the short end of the yield curve; say 3 months.  Today that rate 
is slightly above 2 percent.  But it lends money at longer term rates; say a 30-year 
mortgage that is now between 6-6.5 percent.  

The difference in yields between what banks borrow and what they lend is their 

-
tuated between 4 to 5 percent. 

-
ier investments, such as more subprime mortgages.  The search for higher returns 

meetings under Alan Greenspan from 2004 to 2006 helped to provoke the current 

jacked up adjustable rate mortgage indexes too high, resulting in a 50 percent in-
crease in foreclosures (from 1 percent to 1.5 percent of outstanding mortgages).

-

for the banks to recover, and so ultimately unfreeze the credit markets.  

There are already signs that housing may recover this year.  Both the National Asso-
ciation of Builders sentiment index and housing starts have begun to slowly revive.

Housing Starts 

million unit high peak in April 2006.   This is another sign that customers are return-

4141 State St., #E13 Santa Barbara, CA 93110    Editor@populareconomics.com



4141 State St., #E13 Santa Barbara, CA 93110    Editor@populareconomics.com

ing to the market.

consumers and homebuyers will increase their spending.  The righting of the yield 
curve should assure banks and other lending entities that this will happen in the not 
too distant future.  
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